
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who participated in the National Association of Letter Carriers Annual Stamp 
Out Hunger Food Collection!  Here on Grand Island, we collected over 4,200 pounds of food for 
the Neighbors Foundation.  

 
We appreciate all that our letter 
carriers do every day and 
especially the extra effort 
involved to collect the donated 
food and bring it to our pantry on 
Saturday, 10 May 2025.   
 
Special thanks to Chris Amato 
from the Post Office who helped 
coordinate the event and the 
Grand Island School District 
students and others from the 
community who assisted in 
receiving and sorting the food.  
 
 
 

And of course, thank you to the Grand Island Residents who donated food and generously 
support the Neighbors Foundation throughout the year.  
 
Together, we will continue to combat food insecurity and provide confidential food assistance to 
Islanders in need.  
 
To learn more about the Neighbors Foundation, request assistance, or make a donation, please 
contact us at 716 775 7998, or visit our website at:  
https://www.gineighbors.org/ 
 
Or use the QR Code to the right. 
 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors! 
David Conboy 
President, Neighbors Foundation of Grand Island 
 


